STG Logistics

.+ Our People Are the Difference

NOTICE: Email Change Reminder - XPO Intermodal to STG
Logistics Domain

Dear Business Partner,

As you may be aware, in March 2022, STG Logistics acquired the Intermodal Division of
XPO Logistics. Since then, our team members have been working on combining the
companies and systems. Effective October 1, 2022, all emails that used to have XPO
Intermodal domain are no longer being forwarded to our associates. While we have tried to
inform all customers, some may have been missed. New email addresses have been
created under the STG Logistics domain (stgusa.com).

To view the correct contact information for all STG Drayage locations, please click here:
hitps://iwww.stgusa.com/site/assets/files/3126/stg_dray_locations.pdf.

We value you as a customer and appreciate your business.
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